
Thoughts from the Chair 

Over the past six months as Chair, I’ve witnessed the beautiful effects of unity. I have had the 
pleasure of meeting and working with amazing skilled professionals who as volunteers, come 
together with passion, care, commitment and the willingness to help daily by leading and serving 
committees that support, govern and maintain existing and new community projects; community 
projects that affect the quality of life in the neighborhood in which they live, worship and/or 
work. 

I have witnessed the acts of love for our neighborhood and for the work AHNA does through the 
assistance and participation from Asylum Hill’s residents, churches, non-profits, City and 
Government agencies, human service agencies, library, historic, corporate and business 
stakeholders.  Good people doing good things together for the good of the community.   

I am thankful to be a part of the Asylum Hill Neighborhood and its Association.  In the months 
ahead, I am looking forward to leading and working alongside those who continue selflessly to 
organize and advocate for a better, cleaner and safer neighborhood.  Let’s keep up the good work 
and stay together! Where there is unity, there is strength. 

Blessings… 

 

Yvonne Matthews, Chair 

 


